
Project Update: July 2008 
 
In continuation a brief update on progress at the Chulumani Conservation Garden: 
 
Over the past several months, the Chulumani Conservation Garden's Rufford Small Grants-
supported activities have advanced from the planning to the implementation stage. We 
have completed plant and bird surveys for the garden, completed about 70% of the nursery 
construction project, made contact with all three area schools that will participate in the 
first year's visit program, and started curriculum development. We have also recently 
started work painting the signs that will be in place during visits. During July and August, we 
will be completing the curriculum, will hold a meeting with the three participating schools, 
their directors and all personnel responsible for teaching in environmental areas.  
 

 
 


